

TRANSVAAL REGION

P.O. SOX 2827, JOHANNESBURG 2000



TEL. 834-8361/5

DIE SWART SERP

KHOTSO HOUSE

2ND FLOOR

25 ANDERSON STREET

JOHANNESBURG

Date:

21 October 1993

Att:

Mr Albie Sachs

To:

National Executive Committee

African National Congress

Fax No:

(021) 22.2626

From:

Southern Transvaal Region, Black Sash

Fax No:

(011) 492.1177

No of Pages:

1 (including this page)

IF THE MESSAGE IS UNCLEAR OR INCOMPLETE, PLEASE CONTACT SENDER ON TELEPHONE NUMBER (011) 834.8372.

## Dear Mr Sachs

We note with interest that the National Working Committee of the ANC is to make a recommendation at a forthcoming meeting of your National Executive Committee to the effect that your electoral lists should contain at least 30% women.

We would endorse any effort to increase the representation of women in the government of our country and, whilst this falls short of the over 50% which women actually constitute of the population as a whole, if accepted, this will be a good beginning.

As further evidence of its known commitment to non-sexism, we hope that the ANC will feel that acceptance of a quota of candidates for election does not absolve it from its duty to:

- ensure that women are elected by giving them an equal possibility of being elected;
- ensuring that men candidates also have a public commitment to gender issues, including eliminating violence against women.

With best wishes

Van

MARIA KINT

SOUTHERN TRANSVAAL BLACK SASH